
502 
HIGH ST., 
NEWARK, N. J. 

Mr. Robert Curvin 
106 Huntington Terrace 
Newark, New Jersey 

Dear Mr. Curvin: 

April 3, 1969 

As you know, the election for Mayor and City 
Councilmen is May 1970. 

On Tuesday, April 15, 1969, at Newark Rutgers 
University, University Way, a meeting is being 
held to plan a Black convention for the purpose 
of nominating Black candidates for election to 
these municipal posts. The moderator of this 
meeting will be Robert Curvin, Extensions 
Specialist, Bureau of Community Service, and 
will convene at 7:30 P.M. 

Your attendance is of crucial importance to the 
future of Black people in the City of Newark. 
We look forward to your participation. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 

(201) 624-1010 

·-. _____ ... 

Committee for Unified Newark 


